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Subject: FW: Ordinance No. 230741 (Committee Substitute) Transferring Permitting Authorization, Enforcement and
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Please include this as Public Comment on ordinance 230741.
 
 

From: Radzevich, Diana <Diana.Radzevich@kcmo.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 2:38 PM
To: Sanders, Marilyn <Marilyn.Sanders@kcmo.org>
Subject: FW: Ordinance No. 230741 (Committee Substitute) Transferring Permitting Authorization,
Enforcement and Regulatory Duties for certain permits to Water Services and Public Works
 
 
Please include this as Public Comment on ordinance 230741.
 

Diana Radzevich
Executive Aide to Councilman O’Neill
First District at Large
City of Kansas City, Mo.
22nd Floor, City Hall
Kansas City, MO 64106
Email: Diana.Radzevich@kcmo.org
Phone: 816-513-6503        
City Cell: 816-385-2651
 
 

 
 

From: Schmidt, Aaron <aschmidt@huntmidwest.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 12:06 PM
To: crispinrea@gmail.com; Curls, Darrell <Darrell.Curls@kcmo.org>; Melissa Patterson Hazley
<Melissa.Patterson-Hazley@kcmo.org>; French, Lindsay <Lindsay.French@kcmo.org>; Willett,
Nathan <Nathan.Willett@kcmo.org>; Rogers, Wes <Wes.Rogers@kcmo.org>; ONeill, Kevin
<Kevin.ONeill@kcmo.org>; Robinson, Melissa <Melissa.Robinson@kcmo.org>
Subject: Ordinance No. 230741 (Committee Substitute) Transferring Permitting Authorization,
Enforcement and Regulatory Duties for certain permits to Water Services and Public Works
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the sender
address before replying or clicking links.
Councilmembers –
 
As you know, we have been asking for assistance to improve the plan review and permitting
process at the City.  We have faced problems and delays with the process and now it is
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affecting a potential large prospect in our KCI 29 Logistics Park.  While deciding if they want
to locate in Kansas City, they voiced their concerns about getting through the City’s process
based on all the problems they have heard about.  As we compete nationally to attract new
projects and investments in the City, we need to remove this hurdle. 
 
We are in strong support of Ordinance 230741 and respectfully request that you vote yes.
 
Thanks. 
 
AARON SCHMIDT
Senior Vice President, Development and Construction
D  816.459.4285
M 816.868.7117
Aschmidt@huntmidwest.com
1881 Main Street, Suite 200, Kansas City, MO 64108
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